
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31267 / S1309

Idaho law currently requires that any birth mother expenses over $500 that need to be paid are subject to court
approval. This legislation will raise that limit to $2000, so visits to the court will be lessened. These expenses
are not paid in cash to the birth mother.

FISCAL NOTE
This is changing code references to expense limits between adoption entities, it has no affect on Idaho financial
appropriations.

Contact:
Senator Julie VanOrden
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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